. Avalon

Custom Homes

March 9, 2018

Norman City Clerk
201 W. Gray Street
Norman QK 73069

Re: Request to vacate current build line of build line Lot 8 Block 1 of Tanglewoods
Addition from 50ft

To Whom it May Concern:

We represent Michael & Sharla Cannon with respect to rezoning of their build line on the property at
the above referenced location. We will be amending a Planned Unit Development for this lot only which
included a 50ft building line. With that rezoning, we are requesting the elimination of the 50ft building
line.

Enclosed herewith are the site plans depicting the build line to be removed. There is also a radius map
prepared by the city of Norman GIS. Finally enclosed is a check in the amount of $400.00 to cover the
required filing fee.

If you require anything further, please let us know.

Sincerely

L

-~ Tom Brumbeloe
Avalon Homes and Properties
Avalon Custom Homes
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